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REGIONAL ELECTRIC POWER INDUSTRY

Central Asia is rich in 
renewable energy (RE) 
resources like solar and 
wind energy. For instance, 
Kazakhstan currently has 
about 1,200 megawatt (MW) 
of installed RE capacity 
and it is expected to double 

Uzbekistan has no RE 
plants yet, the government 
has prioritized constructing 
1,000 MW of RE plants by 

2030. The country’s sources 
of RE can be increased to 
reduce the greenhouse gas 
(GHG) emissions from the 
power sector. The cost of 
solar and wind power is 
also dropping rapidly as 
demonstrated in recent 
RE auctions in Uzbekistan 

solar was about 1.8 US 
cents per kilowatt hour 
(kWh), which is lower than 
the cost of new fossil-fuel 
based generation. 
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Summary. 


